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Jeff Watson

From: Jeff Watson
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 1:37 PM
To: 'Sherre Clerf'
Subject: RE: Iron Horse solar project

Mr. and Mrs. Clerf 
 
Anyone who has commented on the project now has “standing”. This means that they will be 
notified of all actions, hearings, and declarations, and will have the opportunity to appeal the 
decision once made (the only exception to this would be individuals or organizations which did 
not provide adequate contact information in or on the written comments they submitted). Please 
feel free to contact me if you have additional questions. Documentation regarding this 
application may be found on-line at:  
 
          http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-use/project-details.aspx?title=Conditional Use 
Permits&project=CU-15-00006+Iron+Horse  
 
I have not finished digitizing all of the comments received yet, they should be up shortly. 
 
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
 
From: Sherre Clerf [mailto:sherreac@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 12:42 PM 
To: Jeff Watson 
Subject: Iron Horse solar project 
 
We would like to be notified of the determinations and all county actions related to the CUP/SEPA for 
the proposed Iron Horse solar project. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Bob & Sherre Clerf 
1231 Clerf Rd 
Ellensburg WA 98926 


